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Objection 63.
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To whom it may concern.
In the light of information received, I find it extremely difficult to understand the value, certainly to the people
in the area of changes, particularly for the proper/valued representation of the country people this affects.
Such people is having their country representation diminished beyond belief!!
As it is at the present people in the Regions have very little say/representation ! This is proposal serves only to
accentuate this situation …making it worse!
If boundaries must be looked into there must be a FAIRER way of implementation, respecting the value of the
country regions.
Please consider the real consequences of what you are suggesting.
Francis Moran

( living & travelling in the country regions!)

Sent from my iPad

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional
Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and
emerging.




